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Brussels, 13 May 2019

Dear Comrades,

On  behalf  of  the  Workers’ Party  of  Belgium (PTB-PVDA),  I  would  like  to  express  our  militant

solidarity on the occasion of your  31st National Convention, taking place in Chicago on 21-23 June
2019.

We share many concerns: humanity is experiencing a profound crisis of the capitalist world economy,
of glaring wealth extremes,  a refugee crisis, imperialist wars, a growing nuclear danger, other social
conflicts, the existential threat posed by the climate and ecological crises, and the rise of fascist and
extreme right-wing movements in our respective countries and all over the world.

We salute your continued efforts for the struggle against the right-wing government of Donald Trump
and its reactionary measures.

We stand with you in our common fight for another world, in which economic, political and cultural
power is in the hands of the workers and their allies.

Against imperialism and the permanent terror waged by the United States and its allies, we need to
build  an  international  counter-power  uniting  the  workers,  the  youth,  all  exploited,  oppressed  and
marginalized people of the entire world.

Fraternally,

Bert De Belder
Head, Department of International Relations
PTB-PVDA (Workers' Party of Belgium)
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